]
06 October 2021

Dear [N

Re: Official Information Act request - heat pumps supplied in the Nelson/Tasman, Marlborough,
and West Coast regions

Thank you for your Official Information Act (OIA) request to the Energy Efficiency and Conservation
Authority (EECA) on 10 September 2021 for the following information: ‘the number of heat pumps supplied
in the last six and twelve months in each of the Nelson/Tasman, Marlborough, and West Coast regions.’

In response to your OIA request, see the table below.

Region Heat pumps installed in the last 6 months  Heat pumps installed in the last 12 months
(28 March 2021 - 28 September 2021) (28 September 2020 - 28 September 2021)

Nelson/Tasman 48 91

Marlborough 14 25

West Coast 44 55

You have the right under section 28 of the Act to seek a review by the Ombudsman of the response I have
provided to your request.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Caseley
Chief Executive





